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NEW QUESTION: 1Note: This question is part of a series of
questions that present the same scenario. Each question in the
series contains a unique solution that might meet the stated
goals. Some question sets might have more than one correct
solution, while others might not have a correct solution.After
you answer a question in this section, you will NOT be able to
return to it. As a result, these questions will not appear in
the review screen.Your network contains an Active Directory
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forest named contoso.com. The forest contains a member server
named Server1 that runs Windows Server 2016. All domain
controllers run Windows Server 2012 R2.Contoso.com has the
following configuration.PS C:\&gt; (Get-ADForest).ForestMode
Windows2008R2ForestPS C:\&gt; (Get-ADDomain).DomainMode
Windows2008R2DomainPS C:\&gt;You plan to deploy an Active
Directory Federation Services (AD FS) farm on Server1 and to
configure device registration.You need to configure Active
Directory to support the planned deployment.Solution: You
upgrade a domain controller to Windows Server 2016.Does this
meet the goal?A. NoB. YesAnswer: BExplanation:
Explanation/Reference:Explanation:Device Registration requires
Windows Server 2012 R2 forest schema. Upgrading a domain
controller will run adprep.exe to upgrade the schema as part of
the upgrade process.

NEW QUESTION: 2íšŒì‚¬ ì •ì±…ì—• ë”°ë•¼ ì¤‘ìš”í•œ ë•°ì•´í„°ë¥¼
ì•”í˜¸í™”í•´ì•¼ í•©ë‹ˆë‹¤. EC2 ì•¸ìŠ¤í„´ìŠ¤ì—• ì—°ê²°ë•œ EBS
ë•°ì•´í„° ë³¼ë¥¨ì—• ë•°ì•´í„°ë¥¼ ì €ìž¥í•˜ëŠ” ë•™ì•ˆ
ë•°ì•´í„°ë¥¼ ë³´í˜¸í•˜ëŠ” ê°€ëŠ¥í•œ ì˜µì…˜ì•„ ê³ ë ¤í•˜ê³ 
ìžˆìŠµë‹ˆë‹¤.ì•´ ì¤‘ ì–´ë–¤ ì˜µì…˜ì•„ ì‚¬ìš©í•˜ì—¬ ìœ íœ´
ë•°ì•´í„°ë¥¼ ì•”í˜¸í™” í•  ìˆ˜ ìžˆìŠµë‹ˆê¹Œ? (3 ë²ˆ ì„ íƒ•)A.
EBSì—• ì €ìž¥í•˜ê¸° ì „ì—• ì• í”Œë¦¬ì¼€ì•´ì…˜ ë‚´ë¶€ì•˜
ë•°ì•´í„°ë¥¼ ì•”í˜¸í™”B. íƒ€ì‚¬ ë³¼ë¥¨ ì•”í˜¸í™” ë•„êµ¬ êµ¬í˜„
C. EBS ë³¼ë¥¨ì•´ ê¸°ë³¸ì •ìœ¼ë¡œ ì•”í˜¸í™”ë•˜ì–´ ìžˆìœ¼ë¯€ë¡œ
ì•„ë¬´ ê²ƒë•„í•˜ì§€ ë§ˆì‹­ì‹œì˜¤D. íŒŒì•¼ ì‹œìŠ¤í…œ
ìˆ˜ì¤€ì—•ì„œ ê¸°ë³¸ ë•°ì•´í„° ì•”í˜¸í™” ë“œë•¼ì•´ë²„ë¥¼
ì‚¬ìš©í•˜ì—¬ ë•°ì•´í„° ì•”í˜¸í™”E. ì„œë²„ì—•ì„œ ì‹¤í–‰ë•˜ëŠ”
ëª¨ë“  ì„œë¹„ìŠ¤ì—• ëŒ€í•œ SSL / TLS êµ¬í˜„Answer: A,B,D

NEW QUESTION: 3A company is using a vSphere-based 5-node
Nutanix cluster. Currently, the cluster is using three full HCl
nodes and two storage-only nodes. VMs are configured with
Volumes with multiple vDisks.Which statement about Volumes Load
Balancing is correct?A. vDisks are managed by the two
storage-only nodesB. VDisks are managed by the CVM, which hosts
the VMC. VDisks can be redirected only to the three full HD
nodesD. Disks can be redirected to all CVMs within the cluster
Answer: D
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